
I.C.R. W.U.A. Monthly Operator Notes 

Sept. 2019 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our lines 

 

The annual valve exercise program is under way for the year, ICR is complete moving 

over to TRR 

 

Hydrant leak detection is complete, 3 leaks identified and fixed 

 

5 new meter installs were completed 

 

Two power outages were responded to in Sept.  

 

The road to the TRR well field was washed out due to a rainstorm, This need to be 

addressed  

 

All buildings are set up and ready for the winter season 

 

Meter reads went good this month 

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


